
 

 

 

Duro Felguera, S.A. (“Duro Felguera”), in compliance with what is set forth in clause 227 of 

the Amended Securities Market Law, hereby publishes the following 

 

 

 

FURTHER RELEVANT INFORMATION 

 

In relation to the application for temporary public aid from the Solvency Support Fund for 

Strategic Companies (the “Application”), we hereby inform you of the following: 

 

i) On 18 February 2021, the Company submitted to the State Industrial Ownership 

Corporation (“SEPI” in Spanish) an updated version of the Feasibility Plan relating to 

the Application, in response to SEPI’s request dated 8 February 2021, which effectively 

suspended the deadline for resolution, in order to adapt the Feasibility Plan, mainly to 

the financial assumptions arising from the latest negotiations regarding the refinancing 

of the syndicated debt. 

 

ii) As a result of the above, with effect from 18 February 2021, the deadline for the 

administrative procedure for the granting of temporary public aid was resumed. 

 

 

Gijón, 22 February 2021. 

 


